

From: Sappenfield, Keith 
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2008 12:08 PM
To: Veronica Thomason; Rae Mcquade
Cc: Booe, Jonathan
Subject: FW: Correction to the WGQ Contract Recommendation
Importance: High
Dear Veronica:  
 

Please post this email and the attached revised recommendation as industry comments for the ISDA Gas Annex update.  I have reviewed Jonathan's revisions and agreed they should be incorporated into the final recommendation sent to the WGQ Executive Committee.  Further, I reviewed the recommendation and found no other words or provisions that needed correction.
Thanks
Keith Sappenfield
Chair WGQ Contracts Subcommittee


From: Booe, Jonathan 
Sent: Wednesday August 13, 2008 15:43 PM
To: Sappenfield, Keith
Cc: Veronica Thomason; Rae Mcquade
Subject: Correction to the WGQ Contract Recommendation
Keith,
Please find attached a redline version of the Updated Physical Gas Annex to ISDA Agreement Recommendation noting the minor correction we discussed.  The minor correction modifies section (o) of the contract making it section (n).  Thank you for taking this on and if you need anything else, please let me know.
Thanks again
_________________
Jonathan Booe
North American Energy Standards Board
1301 Fannin, Suite 2350
Houston, Texas 77002
(713) 356-0060 - office
(281) 642-3912 - cell
jbooe@naesb.org
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